
A Parish Council Meeting took place in the village hall on Wednesday 30t March 2014 at 7.30pm. 
Present with Cllr Mr M Goldie in the chair were Cllrs Mrs A Duffield, Mrs L Parsons, Mrs R Hancock, 
Mr A Taylor & Mr J Yeomans. 
23/14 Interests No interests were declared 
24/14 The minutes of the last meeting were signed as a correct record after a proposal by Cllr Taylor 
seconded by Cllr Yeomans 
25/14 Matters Arising 
25/14/1 Highways  The reported potholes had been marked but not mended. The Clerk to contact OCC 
again, The sign by the 5-turns has not been mended. The village map is in the hands of the SCA. The road 
sign in Malthouse Lane has been replaced & the Council has been asked for the signs where The Green 
joins Cooks Hill be replaced also. This was agreed 
25/14/2 NAG  Cllr Taylor reported very little contact The Clerk has contacted the police regarding their 
priorities and the fact we have volunteers to help them. TVP have agreed to attend the Annual Parish 
Meeting if duties permitted. 
25/14/3 The signage for the industrial site will wait until the site is fully let 
25/14/4  The Snee plot has been sold  The new owners had cleared conditions 22 & 23 prior to clearing 
the site. Cllrs were worried about the possibility of asbestos contamination. 
25/14/5  The Telephone box. Repair work is still on going 
 
26/14 The Dairyground   
26/14/1   Cllr Yeomans reported he had fixed the notice board posts. The trees had also been cut back. 
26/14/2  It was agreed to shift the salt bin when it was empty. 
26/14/3 It was agreed to contact Mr Lovesey to find out his mowing dates so car owners near The Green 
could be asked to keep it clear 
27/14  Allotments    No report. 
 
28/14  Finance 
28/14/1 The accounts for 2013-2014 were agreed and the audit form signed. Proposed by CllrDuffield 
seconded by Cllr Goldie 
28/14/1 The following cheque was signed at the meeting No 100740 £392.36 to Broker Network Ltd for 
the Council’s Insurance(f),. 
28/14/2 The following cheques were signed between meetings No 100738 £174.34 to CDC for Dog bin 
emptying(g) and No 100739 to OCC for the salt bin (g).. 
 
29/14 Planning 
29/14/1 Apps No 14/00690/F An extension at 26 The Dairyground and 13/01926/F a barn conversion at 
Shutford Grounds have been passed. There were no PC objections 
29/14/2 App 14/00216/ OUT a residential development for Mr & Mrs  Rowley  has been withdrawn. 
29/14/3 There were no objections to App 14/00577/F an extension to Waterfurrows Lodge, Epwell Rd for 
Mr & Mrs Stanley 
30/14   Mining update   No further update 
31/14   Village Plan    Helen Gibbs reported the committee were getting groups together to promote the 
points made by the questionnaire. 
32/14 Correspondence  . It was decided not to respond to the consultation on CDC ward boundaries.  
It was agreed that the PC would put the planes for a new village hall to CDC. It was noted that David 
Marriott has agreed to be the oil purchase co-ordinator for Shutford. OCC has notified the Clerk of road 
closures on the North Newington road & the Tadmarton road. Notices to be put on the board & in the 
Shutford News 
 
AOB It was noted there will not be an election as only 7 nominations had been made. Concern was also 
expressed about a stray dog. 
The meeting ended at 8.15 pm 
 
The next meeting will be the AGM on June 4th at 7.00pm followed by the Annual Parish Meeting. 


